
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 
We have had a short but busy week with carol singing, Christmas crafts, Christmas dinner and parties  

but the children although tired have enjoyed every minute.  Father Christmas even managed to get to 

us today to deliver a present for everyone. 

On behalf of all the staff thank you for all your gifts, chocolate and biscuits you have given us, these 

will keep us going next year in the staffroom. We wish you all a very Happy Christmas and look forward 

to an exciting 2018. 

Week ending Dec 15th 2017 

Website Photographs 

Party Day 

Christmas Lunch 
 

School Lunches 

School Lunch Menus are on the   ParentPay  

website. Please make your choices before the 

end of December to ensure you have  lunches in 

the first week back. 

School reopens on Wednesday  

January 3rd 2018 

E Safety 

We have growing concern of younger children using 

social media Apps and facetime amongst their 

friends.  

Please see our E Safety policy, it is vital that they 

are    supervised at this young age if using I pads 

and mobile phones. 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Sophie 

Who celebrates her  

Birthday during the  

holidays. 
 

FUSS 

Thank you FUSS for a magnificent effort  

organising our Christmas Fayre, it was lovely 

to see so many parents and children. It looks 

like we may have made  around a £1000 for 

school, including our raffle ticket sales.  


